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Minutes of the Meeting

Board of Health
Tuesday, February 27", 2024

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M.

The following members were present:
James Romano, Dan Fournier and Patrick McCrohan.

Call to Order:

510 Berkley Street
The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Gerald Bernard.

The Board reviewed the comments and the Plans.

Dan Fournier made a motion to accept the local upgrade (1) Variance —
5’ water table separation (2’) provided, Patrick McCrohan — Sec —

All In Favor.

The Board approved, stamped and signed the plans.

43 Elm Street
The Board reviewed an email from Carl Malloch requesting an extension

on (3) perc tests. Dan Fournier made a motion to re-perc due to elevation
changed - Patrick McCrohan — Sec - All in Favor.

10 Ferry Lane

The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Gerald Bernard.
The Board reviewed the comments and the Plans.

The Board approved, stamped and signed the plans, pending Con Com
Stamps correctly.

. 34/38 Padelford Street
Doug Mann from DM Drilling Services appeared before the Board
with an application for a Well Permit (Irrigation). The Board accepted,
fee of $275.00 paid with Check # 1256. Pink copy of the Well Permit

given to Mr. Mann.
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The Board reviewed and accepted minutes, correspondence,
signed invoices and permits.

Meeting ended at 7:33.

Next meeting scheduled meeting March 12%, 2024,
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Daniel Fourfiter, Clerk Date
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